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[date]
Mr. David Henshall
Vice President of Business Development
Semiconductor Research Corporation
4819 Emperor Blvd, Suite 300
Durham, NC 27703

SUBJECT:  Letter of Support – SMART USA Institute Proposal Participation

Dear Mr. Henshall,

[Name of Company, Institution, Organization] enthusiastically supports Semiconductor Research Corporation (SRC) in the development of its proposal for a Microelectronics Manufacturing USA Institute in response to the National Institutes of Standards and Technology’s’ (NIST) anticipated Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for a CHIPS Manufacturing USA Institute, to be funded under the CHIPS and Science Act. 
[Brief profile of the company, institution, or organization and its mission; line of business, research, education etc.; key statistics size, net sales (for company); number of faculty/engineering students (for university); relation to manufacturing of semiconductors and microelectronics, etc..]
This letter confirms [Name of your company, institution, organization’s] our engagement with SRC’s SMART USA proposal development team and desire to be included in proposal activities.  This support does not establish any contractual or financial obligations between our organizations.  [Identify point of contact/representative] will represent us in this effort and be your main point of contact.  
We are excited to be participating in this project as it moves forward and look forward to a successful endeavor. 

Sincerely, 



[Signatory’s name
Title
Company, Institute, Organization]


